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MEDIA ADVISORY 

 

Deputy Minister Tshwete to handover Tuschenkomst Bulk Water 

Pipeline to Moses Kotane Municipality  

 

25 April 2019 

Deputy Minister of the Department of Water and Sanitation (DWS) together with Magalies 

Water board will handover Tuschenkomst Bulk Water Pipeline to Moses Kotane Local 

Municipality on Monday, 29 April 2019. 

The Tuschenkomst Bulk Water Pipeline project includes the construction of a 16.50 km long 

bulk supply steel pipeline with 508 mm diameter and booster pumps station between the 

Tuschenkomst terminal reservoir and the existing AC pipeline to Mabeskraal with connections 

at Ruighoek (Tlhatlaganyane). 

The project also includes a 0.53 km long bulk distribution steel pipeline with 212 mm diameter 

and the 508 NB pipeline which will increase the level of service and decrease backlogs in the 

greater Mabeskraal region as well as the Bohule and Tlhatlaganyane clusters and in the 

medium term also the Motlabe cluster. 

The media is invited as follows: 

Date : Monday, 29 April 2019 

Venue : Ntswana le Metsing Sports Ground (Moses Kotane Local Municipality) 
Time :  09:00 – 15:00 
 
For media confirmations, please contact Mr Katlego Maponya on 076 969 2764/ 
maponyam2@dws.gov.za 

 
END 

Issued by the Department of Water & Sanitation and Magalies Water 

For more information contact Sputnik Ratau, Director Media Liaison on 082 874 2942 or 
Idah Dikeledi, Magalies Water Communication Manager on 078 456 9351.  

For media releases, speeches and news visit the Water & Sanitation portal at: 
www.dwa.gov.za  
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